
Taking care of our planet and each other. 

The earth is the Lord’s and all that is in it 
(Psalm 24:1) 

St Rose of Lima Parent/Teacher Advisory Board 

Celebrates Earth Day 
In support of Earth 

Day, St. Rose of Lima's 
Parent  Teacher Advisory 

Board 
and Student Council are 
conducting a BATTERY 

RECYCLING DRIVE 

Your children may bring 
in used batteries 

for recycling beginning 
Monday, April 23rd 

and 
ending Friday,  

April 30th. 

Bring the used batteries 
to your child's/ 

children's classroom(s) 
in a bag, which will 
also be recycled.  

The batteries will then be 
picked up in each 
classroom by the 
Student Council 

members.  

Thank you for 
supporting our Earth Day 

battery recycling 
drive! 


